

8th June 2018

## Dear Parents/Carers,

Every year Park Grove Primary Academy takes part in an enterprise project to help raise money for new and exciting ICT equipment. We are writing to inform you that on Tuesday 19th June, Class 9 will be participating taking part in a series of activities to raise money to buy more enhanced ICT equipment that will be beneficial to the future of the learning at Park Grove. The pupils of Class 9 have all put their own input and hard work into this project so we would be very grateful if you could help by sponsoring us a minimum of £1, however any donation would be greatly appreciated.

The 'Silly Circuit Circus' will include a range of different sporty, challenging and some very gruesome activities, and will definitely push us to our limits. Class 9 will be working in teams of four, and will be awarded points for each task we achieve. We have all be given team colours, and at the end of the circuit, the team with the most points will receive a reward. Throughout the circuit, participants will have to be constantly moving in every spare moment they have (preferably dancing) hence making this circuit even more complex!

Having decided to do this event, we would like you to sponsor us so we can raise money for new things in school such as vital ICT equipment that can improve and enhance your child's education. We have just installed interactive whiteboards throughout the school, which we bought using savings we have collected over the years, and the money we raise will be put towards new state-of-the-art ICT equipment as it is forever evolving and upgrading.

As a result of some activities that we are taking part in, we would like your child to bring in to school sporty clothes that may get dirty or stained. We would be grateful if you could sponsor us as all the money donated will go towards advanced technological learning for your child. We would like to thank you in advance!

Kind regards

Class 9

